
 
 

Dear valued member of the community, 
 

On behalf of the Hamilton Sledge Hockey Association we would like to thank you 
very much for your donation. This donation to our fundraising efforts will help 

fund much needed equipment, pay for ice rental, tournament costs and will help 
keep the registration cost affordable for our players.  

 
We recycle our jerseys, sticks, sleds and equipment but we are in need of 

replacing some of these well used items. This year, we have purchased new 
jerseys, pants and blades for some of the sleds. The remainder of the money will 

go towards next season´s ice time and tournament costs.  
 

Sledge hockey is an amazing team sport for people aged 6-60+ who may have a 
physical, developmental or intellectual disability. We also have many players who 
are able bodied and just love the game. The best part is that when they are all in 

their sleds, they are all the same! Everyone feels equal.  
 

Your support has made it possible for us to enjoy another amazing season of 
teamwork, skill building, physical exercise and most importantly lots and lots of 

FUN!!!! 
 

Many many thanks, 
 

The Hamilton Sledge Hockey Association 
 
 
 

 


